
GAINESVILLE AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY, INC. 

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF  
THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 

January 21, 2016 

 A meeting of the General Membership of the Gainesville Amateur Radio Society 
was held on Wednesday, January 21, 2016, at the AvMed Building, 4300 N.W. 89th Blvd., 
Gainesville, Florida.   The meeting was called to order by the President, Pete Winters, 
W4GHP, at 6:30 PM.   

 The President led the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag and the introduction of the 
members and guests.   

The sickness and health report was delivered.   

The Secretary, Sam Ullman, K4ZVD, was not present at the meeting.  The 
President, Pete Winters, took notes in place of the Secretary.    

  
The Treasurer, Susan Tipton, K9PDL, delivered her report.   

The Webmaster, Bob Guertin, W1GLV, delivered his report.   

The repeater Trustee, Shannon Boal, K4GLM, delivered his report.   

The Vice President, Jeff Capehart, W4UFL, delivered his report.   

The President announced Winter Field Day will be held on Saturday, January 30th, 
at Kanapaha Veterans’ Park.  Shannon Boal, K4GLM, is the chairman for the event.  
Setup will begin at 9:30 AM.  Operations will take place between noon and 4:00 PM.  A 
light lunch of hamburgers, chips and soft drinks will be provided. 

The President announced that the GARS Hamfest is tentatively scheduled for 
April 23rd.  The President and Shannon Boal will co-chair the event.   

The program was then held.  Rob Carr, WUFT Chief Engineer, spoke on the 
Digital Transmitter Upgrades that have been performed.   

There being no further business to come before the meeting, the same was, on 
motion duly made, seconded and unanimously adopted, adjourned at 8:05 PM. 



______________________________ 
Samuel C. Ullman, Secretary   

    


